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         Parliamentarian Consultant to the Clubs 

 
While we continue to search for a member to take on the position of Parliamentarian 
Consultant to the clubs, Roberta Dyrsten will be acting as Vice Chairman and will be 
supporting the clubs by answering any questions they may have, and reviewing and/or 
editing their bylaws. Roberta's contact information is: robertadyrsten@gmail.com 
 
If you know anyone with parliamentarian experience who may be interested in 
the position, please let us know. 
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